City of Irwin
P. O. Box 148
Irwin, ID  83428
irwin@ida.net
208-483-4000


On November 3, 2020 the City of Irwin taxpayers voted on Ordinance No. 122 establishing a municipal non-property sales tax, providing for the imposition of a Three percent (3%) room occupancy charge on receipts from all short-term rental (30 days or less) charges for hotel/motel rooms, condominium units, tourist homes, vacation rentals, recreational vehicle (RV) spaces or other sleeping accommodations. 

Please complete a Room Tax Permit Application form and forward to City Clerk, PO Box 148, Irwin, ID 83428 or email to Irwin@Ida.net. An application for a city Permit is enclosed for you to complete and return by April 10, 2021.   Applicable non-property sales tax of 3% on gross rental receipts will begin on May 1, 2021, due and payable on or before June 20, 2021, using the enclosed Non-Property Sales Tax Return.

The City of Irwin will follow the same schedule for payment of non-property sales tax as the State Tax Commission.  Please indicate your payment schedule with the Idaho Tax Commission on the Permit form.

Please complete a Tax Return form and send with payment to: City of Irwin, PO Box 148, Irwin, ID 83428.

Payments are due on the 20th day of the following month rent is charged (i.e. May rents are due on June 20th).

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact City Clerk at 208-483-4000 or email Irwin@ida.net

Sincerely,


Kelly Palmer
City Clerk
City of Irwin



